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Memorandum
Working Together to Serve

October 14, 2008

Honorable ayor and Members of the City Council

Craig Beck, Director of Development Services

Item 11 : Draft 2008-2014 Housing Element of the General Plan

On October 2, 2008, the Planning Commission reviewed the Draft 2008-2014
Housing Element of the General Plan. The Commission recommended
forwarding the document to the City Council with the following two policies
added :

1 . Through the LB2030 General Plan Update process, evaluate the
proposed future distribution of housing units throughout the City in
terms of how the plan promotes an economically, environmentally and
socially equitable community; and, explore the transitions between the
land uses along the City's primary mobility corridors and the land uses
directly behind them . (add as Policy 4 .10 on page V-17)

2 . Continue to look for permanent, long-term, stable funding sources for
the City's Housing Trust Fund . (add as Policy 2 .8 on page V-15)
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